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Museum Teaching. 
(:•/ _) 

Dear Dr. Abbott:-
Sept. 26, 1904. 

Dr. Simmons writes that he has asked you 
to make some alterations in your paper. He thought it 
rather too long. At the same time he expresses great 
appree1ation of its worth, and he thinks it will do 
good. 

I found a couple of very interestingdis­
secting aneurysms in the museum at Toronto, but not 
Grahamts original one. Mackenzie tells me he hopes to 
follow your method of calssification. Please send me a 
memorandum of the cost of any special photographs. 

(Signed) wm. Osler. /J..i _________ _ 
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